
Dear Health Committee, 

It is very important that any amendments to HB3063 include the following: 

Allow a medical exemption that includes all adverse reactions to a vaccine, including any after-

market events, as stated in each vaccine insert. Family members, especially siblings, must be 

allowed a medical exemption as well, so they remain uninjured. 

Remove the “emergency” from HB3063 so that the people have a chance to vote on it if it does 

pass. 

Any recommended vaccine catch-up schedules must be per the 

CDC: https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/schedules/hcp/imz/catchup.html 

Grandfather in all students currently attending high school. Let their vaccine status and 

exemptions stand until June 2021. 

Children with IEPs and 504 plans be allowed to follow a different vaccine schedule, per their 

doctor’s recommendations. 

Include the current exemption process; viewing the online module and/or talking to your doctor 

to get an exemption after a vaccine injury (as stated in the vaccine inserts). This allows for true 

informed consent between doctor and patient. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Carrie Kirschner, Mother of a vaccine injured child. 
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